
 
 
 
 

Leyton Mills Supplementary Planning Document 
Notice of Adoption 

 

In accordance with Regulation 14 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012, the London Legacy Development Corporation in its role as Local Planning 
Authority for its administrative area gives notice that it has adopted the Leyton Mills 
Supplementary Planning Document on 18th July 2024.  

The Leyton Mills SPD sets out a vision and planning guidance for the delivery of the new Leyton Mills 
neighbourhood. Made up of three key development sites, the Leyton Mills neighbourhood 
represents a significant opportunity to guide planned, inclusive growth in the borough for the 
benefit of local people. The SPD will ensure that the sites are developed in a joined up way to 
achieve enhanced and new green and blue spaces that reduce flood risk and respond to the Climate 
Emergency, improved transport, connectivity and air quality, new jobs and cultural destinations and 
bring forward high quality sustainable and affordable homes. 

This supplementary planning document has been prepared jointly by the London Borough of 
Waltham Forest and London Legacy Development Corporation and can be viewed, along with 
associated documents, on the London Borough of Waltham Forest website at 
https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-policy/supplementary-
planning-documents.  

These can also be viewed in person at the Legacy Corporations offices by prior appointment at the 
following address:  

London Legacy Development Corporation 
Level 9. 5 Endeavour Square 
Stratford, London. E20 1JN 
 
You can contact the Planning Policy Team by email at planningpolicy@londonlegacy.co.uk 

Consultation 

The formal public consultation was undertaken between 4 March and 14 April 2024 with all parties 
whose details were held on the planning policy consultation list being notified by letter and/or 
email. The list comprises a range of statutory bodies, other bodies and organisations, including local 
organisations, businesses and individuals that have requested that they are consulted on planning 
policy matters when responding to previous consultations. The results of the consultations are 
outlined within the Consultation Report available on the London Borough of Waltham Forest 
website: https://www.walthamforest.gov.uk/planning-and-building-control/planning-
policy/supplementary-planning-documents.  
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Judicial Review 

Any person with sufficient interest in the decision to adopt this supplementary planning document 
may apply to the High Court for permission to apply for judicial review of that decision. Any such 
application must be made promptly and in any event not later than three months after the date on 
which this supplementary planning document was adopted. 


